
HB 1256  in support of 

I wholeheartedly support this bill and here are a few reasons why. 

I believe good citizens will be deterred from running to serve the people because of the unfair 

amount of money that was given by the Governor to back a couple candidates for ND House. 

This blurs the line that should not be crossed between the Legislative assembly and the Executive 

branch.   

We want our reps to be elected fair and square by the people and not feel bought and paid for and 

feel targeted in re-elections because of massive donations from an extremely wealthy Governor. 

I also believe votes will be affected by massive donations.  

The 2020 election campaigns spent at least 3 times the amount of money as did in past elections. 

This has to stop!!  We want a free and fair election.  I strongly recommend a do pass on this bill! 

Kathy Schneibel 

 

 

 

  

  


